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HAGEN

Flea Collar for Dogs and Puppies with Integral Buckle

* Kills fleas up to 4 months and American Dog 
and Brown Dog ticks up to 2 months

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL AND ENCLOSED LEAFLET BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE: Propoxur 9.4%

REG. NO. 19599 P.C.P. ACT

Distributed by: 
Rolf C. Hagen Inc., 

3225 Sartelon, 
Montreal, Quebec 

H4R 1E8

Art #X-xxx

NET WT: 12.5g (38.5 cm)

Step 3 Flea Attack Program

((SIDE PANEL))

Step 3 Flea Attack program

HAGEN 

Flea Collar for Dogs and Puppies with Integral Buckle

Insert Leaflet English copy

HAGEN

Hagen Flea Collar
For dogs and Puppies
with Integral Buckle



DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL AND LEAFLET BEFORE USING.

DIRECTIONS: 

For best results, before placing this collar on, bathe and
shampoo pet with a pyrethrin based product such as Hagen Flea
& Tick Shampoo for Dogs.  This will produce a "quick kill"
effect.

Remove the collar from the package and place around dog's
neck.  Thread flat end of the collar through buckle hole and
tighten as necessary, so that at least two ridges are covered
by the buckle, leaving ample room for expansion as the dog
grows.  Cut off any excess length and discard in garbage. 
Collar must be worn loosely, but securely enough to prevent
easy removal.  After collar placement, adult ticks will be
killed in a few days and will fall off or may be easily
removed.  American Dog and Brown Dog ticks appear on dogs in
three stages.  In the first two stages, ticks are small and
are difficult to see.  The collar will also control these
immature stages.  Collar will kill ticks encountered in the
first 2 months of wear.  Kills dog fleas for up to 4 months. 
FOR CONTINUOUS PROTECTION REPLACE COLLAR WHEN EFFECTIVENESS
DIMINISHES.  To release the collar, squeeze between thumb and
finger and pull sharply.

FLEAS: This collar is also effective in killing fleas. 
Temporary wetting will not reduce effectiveness.  If your dog
goes swimming or is out in the rain, it is not necessary to
remove the collar.  The continuous action collar will rapidly
replace any flea and tick killing material removed.  For
effective flea and tick control, treatment of the pet should
be combined with the sanitation of any area used by the pet. 
Vacuum floors, carpets, and furniture(discard vacuum bag after
use) and wash pet’s bedding, living quarters and surrounding
areas.  For best results, use in combination with a complete
flea eradication program (consult your local pet retailer for
more information).

PRECAUTIONS: 

Do not open protective pouch until ready to use.  DO NOT ALLOW
CHILDREN TO HANDLE THIS COLLAR.  Dust will form on the collar
during storage.  Do not get dust or collar in the mouth. 
Harmful if swallowed.  Do not get dust in eyes.  Wash hands



thoroughly with soap and water after handling.  Do not use on
nursing dogs, or dogs under 8 weeks of age.  When collar is
first worn, observe neck area every few days for irritation or
adverse reaction.  Collar is intended for use only as an
insecticide generator and is not to be taken internally by
humans or animals.  Do not use on sick or convalescing dogs,
or dogs under drug treatment.  Do not use other cholinesterase
inhibitors (other organophosphate or carbamate containing
parasiticides) while collar is worn or for a few days after
removing collar.  Before using on pregnant animals, consult a
veterinarian.

FIRST AID: If dust gets in eyes or on skin, flush with plenty
of water.  If irritation develops or persists, or if ingested,
obtain medical attention, or call the Poison Control Centre.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Propoxur is a cholinesterase
inhibitor.  Atropine is antidotal.

DISPOSAL:

Wrap and dispose of any excess collar, packaging and expired
collars with garbage to keep out of reach of children.

GUARANTEE..........Propoxur 9.4%
NET WT: 12.5g
REG. NO. 19599 P.C.P. ACT

Distributed by: 
ROLF C. HAGEN INC. 

3225 Sartelon
Montreal, Quebec

H4R 1E8

Printed in Canada
Made in Germany

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information



obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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